15/01/24 - FOAL meeting

Members present:

Selene Simpson Lucy Boot

Laura Johnson

Lisa Turner

Alex

Helena Green

Mrs Manby

Sally Emery

Sophie Brett

Mrs Tomlinson

Sheena

Apologies:

Sally Thorley
Kayleigh Dorland
Rachel Mcameron
Mrs Goodwin
Tez

Finance report:

December outgoings were £494.58 and total income was £992.98.

Upcoming spends:

Valentine's disco - £120 (Paid for already)

Year 3&4 theatre trip to see the Nutcracker – FOAL to fund half the coach fee (amount to be confirmed)

Next event:

Valentines disco, to be held in the village hall whilst there are ongoing investigations with the school hall. The use of the village hall has kindly been donated, free of charge.

Tuck shop for the children and refreshments for the adults with a suggested donation to support FOAL.

Thursday 8th February 17:30-18:30

£3 entry fee, £2 for subsequent children. Siblings welcome, nursery and reception children to be accompanied by an adult.

March 8th - Mothers day service at the school. Mothers day stall, ran by FOAL. Consider when appropriate to ask for donations. Children are then given the opportunity to pick and buy a gift for £1.

March 20th - Chocolate bingo (17:00). Further details yet to be confirmed.

Any other business:

Joules event - look at venues. £6 entry fee. Considered date, 29th February. Band night

Cake Friday - Only getting one cake - reminder to be sent out to supply 2. Also, reminder to be sent out as made aware that some new parents aren't aware of it. Provide opportunity for children that aren't already entered into the draw to be added.

Requests from the school:

- 1) Laminator £263.70
- 2) Metal shed for PE equipment £550
- 3) Outdoor canopy for back playground Approx 3k
- 4) Outdoor stage

Parking discussed - recommended a longer drop off period Appropriate parking - village hall, Denstone farm shop Not to park directly outside the school or opposite the yellow zigzags.